
How to Write an Argumentative
Written Essay
A written essay is one of the most important pieces of writing
that you’ll have to master to excel during your high school or
college  education.  Writing  an  argumentative  paper  can  be
difficult to do however, with a bit of practice, you’ll be
able to do it and write an impressive argumentative essay that
can earn you high marks.

Statement on Thesis
A thesis statement is essential for any paper, regardless
https://dailypost.ng/2023/06/09/use-papertyper-net-ai-writer-t
o-create-great-essays/ of whether it’s a research paper or
persuasive  essay  or  another  kind  of  writing.  The  thesis
statement should inform the reader of the content of your
paper and what they can expect from it.

A thesis statement that articulates an opinion in a clearly
logical and concise manner is a great one. It is essential to
use the correct spelling.

A good rule of thumb is that a thesis statement should be
between 30 to 40 words long. It should not be too long or
short, and should be coherent and arguable.

The opening sentence of the thesis should be a general claim
regarding the subject. For instance, you could say that the U.
S. Constitution has protected rights of Americans.

But, this statement doesn’t provide any details about the
principles you’ll be discussing in your essay. You may instead
argue that the U. S. Constitution needs to be strengthened.
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Body paragraphs
The body paragraphs are utilized to support the thesis in an
argumentative essay. They should be logically organized and
link to the ideas in other paragraphs.

A topic sentence – the first sentence of a body paragraph – is
the primary idea of the paragraph. It also defines the purpose
of the paragraph.

A good body paragraph will include examples of facts, studies,
and other information. These may be from primary or secondary
sources. All of these facts should be explained in a way that
provides precise meaning.

A concluding sentence must be included at the end of each
paragraph. It should be an objective conclusion. The final
sentence should clarify how the argument is related to your
argument.

A topic sentence can be an effective tool to frame the body of
a paragraph, particularly when it is pivotal. A topic sentence
can help you make the best use of the space that is available.
You can build on the ideas presented in the topic sentence by
adding more information or by expressing your thoughts on the
findings.

Rogerian and Toulmin arguments
Rogerian and Toulmin arguments can be utilized in a variety
essays. They emphasize opposing views rather than the use of a
single  point.  Both  approaches  can  be  beneficial  however
Rogerian  arguments  are  more  suitable  for  emotional  and
psychological arguments.

To demonstrate your point, you can use the Rogerian or Toulmin
argument. Then , you’ll make use of your evidence to prove
your point. This will be done by demonstrating the advantages



of each side.

But, you’ll have to consider that both sides may have their
own valid points. In this case you’ll need to reduce your
rhetoric. If you realize that you’re using the wrong words to
express your viewpoint You can alter the tone or style of your
writing.

A thesis statement is mandatory when you’re using a Rogerian
or Toulmin approach. This should include a major question
you’re attempting to answer.

Conclusion
The  conclusion  of  an  argumentative  essay  will  leave  an
impression that lasts on the reader. This is your last chance
to convince the reader to accept your argument. To write a
convincing conclusion, you must follow these guidelines.

Argumentative essay conclusions should always reiterate the
thesis statement. The thesis statement should be changed to
make it more convincing.

Your conclusion should be brief and concise, with four well-
written  sentences.  You  should  not  add  new  information  or
introduce  concepts  that  aren’t  discussed  in  the  body
paragraphs.

The conclusion should tie up loose ends and strengthen your
argument. It will also remind the reader of the importance of
your topic.

A powerful way to grab the attention of the reader is to
include quotations at the end of your essay. It is important
to  use  them  with  caution.  The  reader  could  mistakenly
interpret the statement as if it was an expert’s opinion.


